
 
Burnaby 
7772 Graham Avenue 
Burnaby, B.C. Canada V5N 1V4  

Date: October 08, 2024 

ANNOUNCE AND POST  
 
To:    All Canadian Churches & Houses of Prayers 
C.C.:  CCC Council, USGA 
   
Re: 2024 Winter Student Spiritual Convocation in Burnaby– DUE November 16th, 2024 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 
 
Hallelujah! Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 
The 2024 Winter Student Spiritual Convocations will be held in Burnaby Church, details as follows: 
 
Date: Saturday, December 21st – Saturday, December 28th  
Location: Burnaby Church, 7772 Graham Avenue, Burnaby, BC, Canada, V3N 1V4 
Check in Saturday, December 21st at 7:00 pm (Registration) and 7:30 pm (Opening Ceremony) 
Theme: A Life of Faith 
Attendees: Age 9-11 (E2) and Age 12-17 (J1 & J2) 
Registration: Complete and submit the registration form (paper or digital copy) by Saturday, November 16th, 2024 
 
Note:  

1. Truth seekers who wish to attend must seek approval from the local Church Council and WSSC Committee. 
2. Participants must meet the minimum age requirement as of December 31st, 2024. 
3. Minimize unnecessary high-risk exposure leading up to the event (3-5 days beforehand). Registrants who are 

considered as close contact to any positive cases or who have developed COVID-like symptoms should 
contact the event coordinators before attending the event. 

4. There will be limited spots for Winter SSC this year. As a result, we will accept registration on a first come first 
serve basis. It would be best to submit the registration forms to us as you receive them. We will let you know 
via email when we are no longer accepting registrations. 

 
Arrange group flights to arrive well before the event and avoid late night flights. Burnaby Church is only accommodating 
attendees one (1) day before and/or after the convocation with the supervision of a chaperone. All attendees are 
expected to lodge full time on church premises, to maintain a high level of discipline and to follow the general guideline 
attached.  
 
Please review the enclosed “General Information Sheet” prior to the convocation. RE Coordinators (or Religious 
Affairs) are requested to announce and post this event at their local church. Submit completed forms to Sis. Jenna Ho by 
Saturday, November 16th. Late/incomplete registration will be considered but may not be guaranteed. 
 
If you have additional questions regarding the SSC, please contact the SSC coordinators at: 
 
Convocation Coordinator:  Sis. Jenna Ho (jenna.k.ho@gmail.com)  
 
Please pray for the success of this important spiritual event. May God bless you! 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 
 
Coordinator, 2024 Winter Student Spiritual Convocation 
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